
Correspondence received Tuesday, December 18, 2018. 
************************* 
This message is being sent by CivicInfo BC to all BC Local Governments on behalf of the Legislative 
Assembly of British Columbia. 
************************* 

Subject:  Call for Written Submissions - Select Standing Committee on Crown Corporations 

Intended Recipient(s): Mayors/Chairs/Chief Administrative Officers 

Attachments: None. See message below. 

************************* 
MESSAGE: 
  
Dear Mayor and Council / Chair and Board,  
  
On November 27, 2018, the Legislative Assembly of British Columbia authorized the all-party Select 
Standing Committee on Crown Corporations to conduct an inquiry into transportation network services 
(ride hailing services).  
  
The Committee’s Terms of Reference specifies that the Committee may only consider input on four 
areas of regulation. As part of its work, the Committee would like to invite you to provide a written 
submission focused on any or all of the following four topics: 

 What criteria should be considered when establishing boundaries? 
 How should regulations balance the supply of service with consumer demand, including the 

application of the Passenger Transportation Board’s current public convenience and necessity 
regime as it pertains to transportation network services?  

 What criteria should be considered when establishing price and fare regimes that balance 
affordability with reasonable business rates of return for service providers?  

 What class of drivers' licence should be required for ride-hailing drivers to ensure a robust safety 
regime without creating an undue barrier for drivers? 

Should you wish to participate, would you kindly provide a written submission in pdf or word format to 
CrownCorporationsCommittee@leg.bc.ca by Friday, February 1, 2019. Written submissions may be 500 
words in length, with an additional 1000 words to answer each of the questions above for a maximum of 
4500 words. 
  
Submissions to parliamentary committees are considered public documents and may be published on 
the Committee’s website or made available to interested parties upon request following the release of 
the Committee’s report.  
  
Further information on the work of the Committee, including a list of Members and the Committee’s 
Terms of Reference, is available online at: https://www.leg.bc.ca/cmt/cc 
  
If you have any questions about the work of the Committee, please contact the Parliamentary 
Committees Office at 250-356-2933 or CrownCorporationsCommittee@leg.bc.ca.  
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On behalf of the Committee, thank you for your consideration of this invitation. We look forward to your 
participation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Bowinn Ma, MLA (North Vancouver-Lonsdale), Chair 
Stephanie Cadieux, MLA (Surrey South), Deputy Chair 
  
cc:  Susan Sourial, Clerk to the Committee  
  
Select Standing Committee on Crown Corporations 
c/o Parliamentary Committees Office 
Room 224, Parliament Buildings, Victoria, BC V8V 1X4 
 


